
 

 

 

  

  

Crimes Update 

 

 

 

Hello to you from West Midlands Police and the Pendeford and Oxley team, over 
the last week there has been a few crimes of note.  
 
Firstly, on the 18th April there was a burglary residential in Blanefield. Where 
offenders have gained access to the property via an insecure window. Once inside 
offenders have got the keys to the vehicle and made off in the vehicle. 
Unfortunately, the vehicle was later involved in an RTC on Wheatsheaf Road with 
a lamppost and wall.  
 
On the 19th April in the early evening, unknown offenders have gained access to 
Oxley Park Golf Club, and once inside the premises have got onto the golf buggies 
and drove them around causing criminal damage to the buggies.  
 
Sadly, another burglary to mention on the 20th April in Burnham Avenue, where 
again offenders have gained entry via a window which was just left ajar. A few 
various electrical items were taken and keys to their vehicle. Thankfully the vehicle 
wasn't taken.  
 
On the 22nd April in Penshaw Close there was a burglary. Offenders have entered 
property via insecure window/door, and once inside offenders have taken a 
handbag with money and bank cards in.  
 
It seems to be a pattern at the minute with offenders gaining entry to properties via 
insecure windows. We understand that at the minute this beautiful weather, but we 
must reiterate when you leave your property or go upstairs make sure your 
property is secure, so offenders can't get it to your property and get your 
valuables.    
 
If you have seen or know anything please inform us via replying to us on this 
email. 
 
Obviously with what is going on at the moment with coronavirus please follow the 
NHS guidelines, which can be accessed 
from https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/  
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May we take this opportunity to remind people to still be vigilant with regards to 
keeping property secure and keeping your valuables close to you at all times.  
Also if you see or hear of anything that you believe would be of interest to 
ourselves please do not hesitate to contact us on 101, our community email 
bushbury@west-midlands.pnn.police.uk or on our live chat on our website 8am - 
midnight. 
 
You can also follow the team on Twitter @Lowhillpolice 
 
Kind Regards the Pendeford & Oxley NHT. 
 
If it's not 999, search WMP Online www.west-midlands.police.uk where you can 
get tailored advice, live chat to an adviser (8am - midnight, Mon-Sun), report non-
emergency crime online or track your case. Alternatively contact us on 101. 
 
If you have information that may assist the police you can contact Crime Stoppers 
anonymously via www.crimestoppers-uk.org or by calling 0800 555 111. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
31620 PCSO Ryan Dean | Police Community Support Officer 
Wolverhampton NPU | West Midlands Police 
 
Preventing crime, protecting the public and helping those in need.  

Message Sent By 

Ryan Dean (Police, Community Support Officer, Wolverhampton, Low Hill NHT) 
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